
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 18, 2018 

MEDIA CONTACT: 
Anna Hubbard 
Arkansas Bar Association 
Office: (501) 375-4606 
ahubbard@arkbar.com 
  
Springdale Har-Ber High School ranked at National Mock Trial Competition 
 
Congratulations to the Springdale Har-Ber High School team for placing 16th at the National High School 
Mock Trial Championship in Reno, NV, May 10-12. For three consecutive years, students from the 
Springdale Har-Ber High School in Springdale prevailed as the winners of the Arkansas Mock Trial 
Competition. More than 200 high school students from across the state gathered in Little Rock March 2-
3 for the event, with 22 teams competing.  
 
Special thanks to the ArkBar Mock Trial Committee, Arkansas Bar Association, Arkansas Bar Foundation, 
and the Arkansas Bar Association’s annual sponsors. 
  
Parents and teachers who are interested in bringing the Mock Trial program to their school are 
encouraged to contact the Arkansas Bar Association. The ArkBar can provide curriculum plans for in-
school classes as well as material for establishing a Mock Trial team as an extra-curricular activity. Only 
six students and a teacher-sponsor are needed for a team. 
  
For more information on the Arkansas High School Mock Trial Competition, follow us on Twitter 
@ArkBarMT. 
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